
GLENFIELD SURGERY PATIENTS PARTICIPATION GROUP 

 

We are disappointed to announce that the group’s activity has been suspended for the 

foreseeable future. 

The number of participating members has fallen to the point where acceptable levels of 

activity could not be sustained. 

The Virtual Committee will continue and online meetings will be arranged from time to time 

in order to maintain patient involvement.  Patients of all ages are encouraged to join this 

group. 

David Zanker 

Chairman 

 


